
 
 
 

Y6/7 Transition Day Wednesday 5 July 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,   
 
I am pleased to inform you on Wednesday 5 July we are hosting a transition day for the Year 6 students. The focus 
of the day will be around getting to know staff, the secondary building, routines and having an experience in a 
select few practical subjects. 
 
We want the students not only to get a feel for the new surroundings but also have some positive experiences in 
secondary school before the summer holidays. The day will involve a combination of core subjects, food 
technology, crafts, arts and PE. If students have worries or concerns around starting secondary school this day will 
be the perfect opportunity to address those anxieties.  
 
Students need to come to school at 9:30am on Wednesday in their PE kits. We are providing a snack and drinks at 
break time and pizza, chips and beans for lunch. Alternatively, students may bring a packed lunch if they wish. 
Please ensure your child brings a water bottle. 
 
We are very much looking forward to meeting the students. Please copy this link into your web browser to 
complete the enrolment form for your child: https://forms.office.com/e/6512ybN9rc. This has also been uploaded 
onto our website under the Year 6 Transition Page. It is essential that you complete this before Transition Day. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Academy on 01274 089890.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Mr T Coltman 
Assistant Vice Principle- Curriculum Development and Student Experience  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


